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shadow shame

for there to be

a shadow
there must be
a light.
the truth is From \the
a light Pastor's Pen
and
a shadow
the result of
a blocking of
a light.
those who choose
to live in
a shadow
are liars.
d magsi

Next Sunday Sermon
Matthew 13: 3-8

Darlene Woods, Janice Sloan,

Fred Kimball and Dale Smith

Serving in the U.S. Military
Tiffany Cox - Florida
Destry Walrath - Hawaii
Tim Wright - Afghanistan
Pray for Peace

€9
“ﬂ Ann Moberly, Rosemary Hardinger,

Calling All Young People
Children and Youth

% Musical Volunteers are needed for

entertainment at our All-Church Picnic,
June 2! Bring a vocal or instrumental solo or group.
You will perform outside on a special stage!

If you are interested or for more information, contact

Sam or the church office.

Prayer Team Begins Now @

If you have an e-mail address and would

like to receive messages about those who are in
special need of prayer, and you would be willing to
pray for them, please send your e-mail address to
Ashley. If you do not have an e-mail address and
would like to be a part of the prayer team please let

Ashley know and she will assign someone to call you
when prayer requests come in.

| " oA We thank God for the life among us of
s ™ Cathaleen Salmon. Our love and sympathy to
her family on her death May 12.

& o We thank God for the life among us of Olive
‘%f/,fﬁ/,/ Bell. Our love and sympathy to her family on
3 her death May 12.

S 0,75, We thank God for the life among us of
s @ Raymond Mothersbaugh. Our love and
‘ sympathy to his family on his death May 13.


http://www.clintonumc.net

Calendar of Events

FAILTH Inc.

Sunday, May 19
8:30 - Early Morning Worship .F.A.I.T.H. Inc is currently in need ofAt.oilet
9.00 - Continental Breakfast tissue, body wash, shampoo, conditioner,

9:30 - Graduate Breakfast Iad}is dé()}tdora;wt,(:hairbrtéjtshes and combos.
3:30 - Sunday School - Ihe Outreach Committee

10:30 - Morning Worship/ Graduate Recognition
Monday, May 20
8:00 - Staff Meeting

Wednesday, May 29 It's time to be thinking of ( '
10:00 - Bible Study summer and here are a few Summer
~ events that you might want to i
7:00 - Chancel Choir Y 8 Calendar/f#7
Saturday, May 25 mark on your calendar: —

8:00 - UMM Breakfast, Golden Corral

Graduating Senior Breakfast
Sunday, May 19 at 9:30 a.m. in the Church

. . gym. The junior class will prepare breakfast
‘\Ygﬁsllj ’illj Worship Assistants ‘x@ﬁsu}\lm |I3 for the seniors and their family.
Greeters- Carl and Angela Entrop L.
Ed and Kay Morehead All Church Picnic
Ushers - Ralph and Linda Sites Sunday, June 2 at 5:00 p.m. on the church
Gathering music - 8:30 - David Cummings lawn. The Church will provide meat, drinks, and
10:30 - table service. Church members bring a side
Children’s Sermon - Jennifer Kiely dish/dessert and lawn chairs. Entertainment will be
Acolytes - Olivia Kiely and Morgan Hendrich provided by the children of the church

Vacation Bible School
Juy 8-12 9:00-11:15 a.m.
for children age 4 through 5th grade

This Sunday, May 19, we wiill honor our

Graduates with a special time of Missoula Children’s Theatre

recognition. At 9:30 a.m. the graduates @& July 99 through July 97

and their families will gather in the gym & for children who have completed kindergarten
for a special breakfast prepared by the through 2013 graduating high school seniors

parents of the Junior class. A time of recognition will
take place at the 10:30 worship service.

Congratulations to the Clinton Highschool Class of

2013: ' The Cub Scouts need our help!
Meghan Barr Megan Bremer l
Austin Cates Maggie Fenwick . The local cub scouts are in need of 2
Doug Hutcherson  Madison Shoemaker liter bottles with the cap. They are doing a project
Janie Wetzel

this summer during camp and will need at least
150! You can bring your 2 liter bottles into the

church office and the Scouts will pick them up
from there. Thank you for your help!



